
DERBY HOUSING AUTHORITY
REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL
[bookmark: _GoBack]TECHNICAL CONSULTING SERVICES FOR
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The Derby Housing Authority (DHA) requests proposals from qualified firms or individuals for technical consulting services for Housing Authority operations and development services according to a set of specifications contained in the proposal package.  The Proposal Package may be obtained from Ellen Oczkowski, Derby Housing Authority, 101 West 4th Street, Derby, CT 06418 or via email - elleno@derbyhousing.com.    
One (1) original and (5) copies of the proposal must be submitted no later than 12:00 p.m., Monday, July 16, 2018 in a sealed envelope marked “Derby Housing Authority RFP Technical Consulting Services for Housing Authority Operations and Development Services” to the Derby Housing Authority, 101 W. 4th Street, Derby, CT 06418.  Proposals received after that date and time will not be considered.  
Questions regarding the RFP should be sent via email to lfusco1237@aol.com.  The deadline for questions is 12:00 p.m. Friday, July 6, 2018.  
The Derby Housing Authority reserves the right to reject any and all proposals, to waive any defects in same, if it be deemed in the best interest of the DHA.
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